
 
 
 
Joanne Gamble 
Head of Energy 
Consumer Council 
Elizabeth House 
116 Holywood Road 
Belfast 
BT4 1NY 
 
 
Date: 22 February 2006 
 
 
Dear Jo, 
 
Re: Draft Forward Work Programme 2006 -2007 
 
Thank you for providing firmus energy (firmus) with GCC’s FWP 2006 – 2007. 
 
As a new entrant to the Northern Ireland energy sector, firmus looks forward to 
working with the Council during 2006 and beyond. 
 
We would also wish to offer our support to any of the Council’s future projects, where 
it is felt we were able to provide input. 
 
If you wish to discuss, please give me a call. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Michael 
 
Michael Scott 
Regulatory Affairs Manager  


